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3rd November 2020 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Google Classroom  
 

In the next few days, if your child is in Years 1-6, they will be bringing home a letter with a 

copy of their Google Classroom login and password (if you changed the password last time, it 
will be that password that will need to be used).  There is also a change to the class codes.  

Homework will be set via this platform from Friday 13th November and this platform will be 
used should we need to send ‘home learning activities’ out.  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 
With kind regards 

 
 

Mrs Bilner 

Headteacher 

http://www.stratfordstmaryprimary.co.uk/

